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June 20, 2025

The Honorable Board of Water Commissioners
City of Detroit Water and Sewerage Department
735 Randolph, 5th Floor

Detroit, MI 48226

Dear Honorable Board of Water Commissioners:

Please find this correspondence as follow-up to the communication that was provided by DeMeeko
Williams on June 4, 2025, to the Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) and the Board of
Water Commissioners (BOWC) regarding street flooding in the area of W. Hancock and Cass Avenue.

A site visit was conducted on June 6, 2025, under work order #630455, to investigate the water in the
street complaint. The Department cleaned three catch basins on the corner. Two other basins, in the
vicinity, belong to Wayne County and were not serviced by the department. The three DWSD basins
were cleaned and tested. All three DWSD basins are taking water properly.

Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to my office
directly at 313-267-3671.

Respectfully,

y] e (W=

Gary Watkins
Special Projects Manager, Restorations

CC: Board of Water Commissioners




